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o 2017-18 Attendance – The Superintendents Annual Attendance Report (SAAR) has been 

submitted for the 2017-18 school year. This report will determine funding for next year. 
While our student membership did go down I am happy to report that prior to adjustments 
our Attendance rate is up by .10 percent. Our SAAR report has been verified and Approved. 
 

o Code of Conduct- Our Code of Conduct is complete and has been sent to the Printer. We are 
still waiting on the Spanish Translation which can be printed by the High School Print shop. 
This year there will be no tear out pages in the Code Book. Each school will prepare a First 
Day packet to be sent home along with the Code Book. 
 

o Good Bye – As of July 1, 2018 I will be retiring. I would like to thank the current board for 
all of your support. I would especially like to thank Tete Turner; who as Board Chairman in 
September 1997, took a chance on hiring a very young administrator to fill some very big 
shoes as District Technology Coordinator. I have been in Newport so long I have 
occasionally been mistaken as Alumni. I am reluctant to correct them as I am a Wildcat at 
Heart!  

 
 
 

 


